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ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

ADDENDUM 004 
 
The Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development (the department) hereby amends, 
in accordance with this Addendum the Request for Proposals for the provision of Support for a 
Professional and Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP), bearing number 2020-P-005628-1, and dated 
July 26, 2020 (the RFP). This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. The purpose of this  
Addendum is to: 
 

1. Provide responses to questions received; and 
2. Provide for changes to the RFP.  

1. Questions and Answers  
 
The following question(s) have been received, and the department hereby answers as follows: 
 

1.1 Question No. 01: 
 

 Question:  Given the challenges presented by the current COVID-19 crisis and 
resulting delays, coupled with the time of year and vacation season, we kindly request a 
two-week extension to the current deadline of September 08, 2020. 
 

 Answer:  Please refer to Section 2 of this Addendum. 
 
 

1.2 Question No. 02: 
 

 Question:  Regarding the subject solicitation - Support for a Professional and 
Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP) in Haiti, could GAC consider extending the closing date in 
order to promote competition? Indeed, the current context (holidays and health crisis) 
makes the preparation of a proposal difficult. 
 

 Answer:  Please refer to Section 2 of this Addendum. 
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2. Change to the RFP 
 
2.1 At Section 1.  Instructions to Bidders (ITB), DATA SHEET, Paragraph Reference 
Definitions (ff): 
 

DELETE:  
“The RFP Closing Date is 2020-09-08 at 14:00 hrs, Eastern Daylight Saving Time 

(EDT).” 

 
 
INSERT:  
“The RFP Closing Date is 2020-09-22 at 14:00 hrs, Eastern Daylight Saving Time 
(EDT).” 

 

 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION 
REMAIN UNCHANGED. 


